
Notice 
Refund of Library and Science Deposits of the students 

Registered at PGIS from 2009 – 2015 

 
Students who have registered at PGIS from 2009 - 2015 and have not so 

far claimed Library and Science deposits are kindly requested to submit a 

letter along with the original receipt to the following address before 

20/02/2023. No refund will be made after this date. 

For any inquiries, please contact Deputy Bursar on Contact No: 081-

2394783. 

 

Deputy Bursar 

Postgraduate Institute of Science 

University of Peradeniya 

Peradeniya 

15.12.2022 


